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ב״ה
Yeshiva University

Annual Giving Office – Belfer Hall 723

500 West 185th Street, New York NY 10033

(212) 960-5373 ( Fax (212) 960-5336

May 2005/Nisan 5765

NAME
ADDRESS

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE ZIP
Dear TITLE LAST_NAME:

As one of the student employees in the Development & Alumni Affairs office here at Yeshiva University, I have learned how important the Annual Fund is to the academic excellence of our university; but I did not realize this until I looked around campus one day.  

As I passed by the Information Technology department’s computer lab, I realized how I rely on their expertise and resources for research, papers, class web sites, and keeping in touch with my professors via e-mail. I realized how essential the Library is to my education, when I was doing research for my Works In Ancient Societies course.  However, the need to keep up with changing technology and library equipment is constant.  Annual Fund contributions help us keep pace with these changes in both of these areas.

Annual Fund gifts also support student scholarships, which are very important to students like me.  I am very appreciative of the scholarships and grants I have received from Yeshiva.  If scholarships were not available, many of us would not be able to afford tuition costs.
I also appreciate the knowledge and passion for learning that my professors pass on to me through their lectures and class discussions.  It is really important for YU to have great faculty – annual fund gifts help retain highly qualified faculty and support our academic departments.

When I graduate, I will be returning to YU this fall to pursue a Masters degree from the Wurzweiler School of Social Work.  I also plan to make my first donation to the Annual Fund, to ensure that future Yeshiva University students can receive the same first-class education I am receiving now.  I hope I have convinced you that every gift is important--no matter if it is $10 or $1,000.  Your contribution will have a tremendous impact on the lives of all YU students. 
I know the impact that donations to the Annual Fund have on students because I’ve felt them personally.  Thank you for the part you have played in my education and for helping to maintain the level of quality that makes Yeshiva University such a special place to learn.    

Sincerely,
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Grant E. Silverstein

Class of 2005, Sociology Major
MSW candidate, Wurzweiler School of Social Work
P.S.  As we strive to achieve our goals, private support is crucial.  Our fiscal year ends June 30th – please send your gift today, or make your gift using our secure website at www.yu.edu/onlinegiving!
